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Look at these petri dishes to see 
how masks protect us 

Pop into the link below to see the 

convincing demonstration. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?reload=9&v=iFrHNMjUBPI 
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What’s happening at our executive meetings? 

by  Mary Anne Silverthorn 

In conjunction with Bill, I assumed the President’s duties. 

We are aware that March 17, 2020 the world changed quickly 

and suddenly we entered “lock down”. Vocabulary like social 

distancing, self-isolating, zoom meetings, and expressions such 

as ​stay healthy and stay safe ​became the norm. Then came the 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?reload=9&v=iFrHNMjUBPI


practice --- wear a mask. Everything old changed and we are adapting to the changes .  

District Presidents now participate in teleconference meetings hosted by Provincial office 

staff and I am fulfilling that role for District 37.  Zoom accounts are implemented and the 

platform used for meetings.  District officers are to stay in their present positions until an 

Annual Meeting can take place. Change is allowed in case of illness or death.  Hence, for the 

interim, I am assuming the President’s duties.  

The Provincial Annual meeting (AGM) is scheduled to be held at the end of October. 

Presidents will receive extensive training prior to that AGM. Following the Provincial AGM, 

we will explore the possibility of having the Oxford District 37 AGM virtually in November 

2020. 

As a District we have worked diligently adhering to the Provincial guidance as we all work 

through this “new ground” together. Our Executive decided that regular contact with our 

members is necessary. Linda and her Goodwill callers implemented calls to check in with our 

members—the priority being those who live alone. Personally, it was great to be contacted 

and others expressed their gratitude as RTO Oxford reached out. Thank you to Linda and all 

the callers who worked through their contact lists.  

Book Break and Bridge Club are using Zoom to continue to meet and stay connected. A 

Zoom Breakfast Cafe is being organized to provide a virtual meeting place for our Breakfast 

Clubs.  The elected Executive  meets by Zoom in order to be kept up to date on provincial 

items and the status of life in Oxford. 

Stay safe, stay healthy --- REMEMBER to SOCIAL DISTANCE yourself from others.  

 

May the perpetual light always shine on our members who 
completed their life journey. 

W.J.Neville Haggins -January 2020  

Wayne Coyle - February 2020 

Mary Haggins - February 2020  

Margaret Hutchison - February 2020  

Aileen Young - February 2020  

Joyce Cooper - March 2020  

Doug Kennedy - April 2020   Enrico Odorico - April 2020  

Grace Shewan - May 2020  Nora Sanderson - June 2020  

Joan Falconer - June 2020   Jim Piggott - July 2020 

 



http://www.bridgedoctor.com/

